
 

 
 

Willowbrook Water System Upgrades  
- 2017 to 2018 
 
In 2018, numerous upgrades were completed in the Willowbrook Water System.  Specifically, communication 
with the pumphouse and reservoir was installed so the operators can remotely monitor and respond to the 
system. This $44,000 project was paid for by a grant recieved under the Clean Water and Wastewater Fund 
(CWWF) (83%) and the Willowbrook water users (17%). 
 
Other upgrades completed included the installation of a transfer switch for a back up generator, re-siding of 
the pumphouse building to stop access to the rodents, updated electrical components and installation of a 
chlorine dosing unit. These costs were 100% paid from the Regionally Significant Gas Tax Program (about 
$365,000) that became available to share between several small upgrades in the Willowbrook and Sun Valley 
Water Systems and the Okanagan Falls sewer lift stations. 
 

   
 

                                
 


